
June 29, 2023 

 

 

Dear Mayor Massingill and Council Members, 

 

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve on the City of Rollingwood 

Comprehensive Residential Code Review Committee.  It is an honor to serve our 

community and I very much hope to get another chance to serve in the future. 

 

Nonetheless, this letter serves as my resignation from the committee.  

 

The remaining members of the CRCRC reflect our community well.  They are highly 

talented, intelligent, and thoughtful.  I look forward to hearing their 

recommendations. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Ryan Clinton 

4714 Timberline Dr. 

 

 


